Recently, two new EdgeMax SKUs have been created (EM90 and EM180). Among the numerous improvements incorporated into these SKUs, the anchor and baffle have been changed from PC/ABS to new PC-PBT plastic and die-cast aluminum, which is more resilient to cooking oil exposure. Although recommended as a secondary securing mechanism in all installations, safety cables are therefore no longer required for the new SKUs unless mandated by local codes or regulations and therefore are not provided in the box with the new SKUs. Safety cables are still required, however, for previous EdgeMax SKUs and all FreeSpace SKUs installed in commercial cooking environments. 
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